Ocean Grove P.A.C. News

November 27, 2016

Mark your President : Alana Caldwell
Calendars!
Vice President: Trish Sorensen
December 1st

Secretary: Deanna Collins
Winter Carnival

Treasurer: Erica Chan-Lafrance

December 5

PRO-D Day : 1

December 7th and

8th Christmas The Winter Carnival is coming up on Thursday, December 1™, Starting after

Concert school 2:15 until 6:00 PM! This will be a fun, family event filled with
activities including; a cake walk, carnival games, a bake sale, craft decorating
stations, face painting, concession with hotdogs, popcorn PLUS Vendors set
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Dacernban16 up in the library to help you get a head start on your holiday shopping!

Last day.of school The entrance fee is simply a non-perishable food item(s) that can be donated
to the Campbell River Food Bank. Tickets will be 10 for $5.00 and can be used
for most of the stations/activities with the exception of the bake sale and
Chinese Auction which will take cash only please!

January 3

The Christmas elves have been busy planning fun activities for the Winter
Carnival but we can’t make the event happen without your help! We still
need volunteers! Please sign up via our google drive link you should have got
inan email / and or find the link on our facebook page or email Trish at
) LF1SNSOTENSEN @ hOtmail.com

First day back after
holidays




We also need donations of the following:

® Cakes or other seasonal baking for the Cake (Bake) Walk (these can be brought to the kitchen
the morning of the event) It would be helpful if you could email Dawn Stone at
zamadp@gmail.com and let her know what you can bring.

* Donations for the Chinese Auction (ie. gift certificates for services, toys, games, accessories,
books, etc... these can be brought to the office.

* Baking for the bake sale (these can be brought to the kitchen the morning of the event)

Jjust a vewwinder:
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Frozen Food orders are arriving on Wednesday, November 30.
Stay tuned for pick up times!

We will send emails and post details on Facebook as soon as we
know!

Head lice. There are reports of higher than normal cases of head lice in Campbell River schools this year
The best way to control lice is through the cooperation of parents. Regularly checking your own and
your child’s hair is the best way to prevent the spread. Children should be encouraged not to share’
personal items such as hats, helmets, scarves, combs, hair accessories, hairbrushes or headphones.
www.healthlinkbc.ca search Head Lice for more information

“Like” us on Facebook

Just another reminder that the P.A.C. also communicates information through our “Ocean Grove
Elementary School PAC Information Only” page.




